[image: image3.png]



Dear Colleague
PERMANENT MAIN SCALE TEACHER OF ENGLISH
We are delighted that you have shown an interest in the post of Permanent Teacher of English. If you decide to apply for the post and are successful, you will discover that Cardiff High has a friendly, hard working and committed team of staff, and you will be offered a warm welcome.  We feel that Cardiff High is already a very successful school, but we are not complacent, believing firmly in the principle of continuous improvement.

In the 2013 School Inspection Report, Cardiff High School was described as excellent because ‘the quality of teaching is consistently high and has a significant impact on developing pupils’ thinking skills and raising standards’.  A copy of the full report can be found on the School Website.  

The 2013 Inspection Report gives a valuable insight into the life of the School, and our website provides other opportunities to find out more about Cardiff High, including the most recent Headteacher’s Report to Governors, recent examination results and the school newsletter.
Cardiff High School is an over-subscribed 11 – 18 neighbourhood community comprehensive school that forms part of the Cardiff Schools Service. It lies in a pleasant residential area about 2 miles north of the City Centre, and has a multi cultural school population that achieves excellent examination results, with high positive value-added residuals.
In the last few years, Cardiff High School has been at the forefront of school to school work, forming partnerships with other institutions to improve pupil standards.  This work provides excellent professional development opportunities for staff at Cardiff High School.
If you should require more information, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely
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S M JONES





NONNY MATTHEWSON
Headteacher





Chair of Governors
05 January 2017

